Submission to the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee, Parliament House Canberra.

Dear Committee,

I write to speak against the use of Medicare funding for gender selection abortions.

Abortion is a grave concern to our future as a society.

These years may be looked back upon in the future when the war on abortion is won as "the Baby Killing Years", in horror, just as we look back on other forms of genocide in other times and places.

Selecting for gender is an even more extreme form of abortion, and has ramifications for our society's future in so many ways.

It is not a medical procedure to remove a living child for no other reason than their gender.

I respectfully request that Medicare funding be made unavailable for this procedure.

Sincerely, Mrs Sharan Hall.